
Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 

Date Action 
Requested 

Action to be Taken Response 

 
8th December 
2011 

 
1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Members requested that the Joint 
Worcestershire Hub review be 
raised for discussion at the next 
following Joint Chairs and Vice 
Scrutiny Network Meeting. 

 
TO BE DONE  
 
(next Joint Chair and Vice Chairs 
meeting postponed until 
June/July) 
Lead Officers, Overview and 
Scrutiny Support Officers. 

 
2nd March 
2011 

 
2 
 

 
Members requested that the Joint 
Worcestershire Scrutiny 
Framework be considered at the 
following meeting of the Joint 
Worcestershire Chairs and Vice 
Chairs Network 
 

 
TO BE DONE 
 
(next Joint Chair and Vice Chairs 
meeting postponed until 
June/July) 
Lead Officers, Overview and 
Scrutiny Support Officers. 
 
 

 
13th April 
2011 

 
3 

 

 
Officers to discuss the subject of 
presenting information about 
service performance to the public 
with members of the Budget Jury. 
 

 
TO BE DONE 
 
(Budget Jury members to be 
consulted during a forthcoming 
meeting in July). 
Lead Officer, Director of Policy, 
Performance and Partnerships. 
 
 

 
13th April 
2011 

 
4 

 

 
Members requested that 
performance in relation to savings 
made through landfill charges 
should be incorporated into the 
quarterly reports.  It was noted that 
the Council would need to liaise 
with Worcestershire County 
Council in order to obtain this 
information. 
 
 
 
 

 
TO BE DONE 
 
Officers are investigating the 
potential to incorporate this item 
into the quarterly performance 
reports for 2011/12.  Lead 
Officer, Director of Policy 
Performance and Partnerships. 



 9 

 
24th May 
2011 

 
5 

 

 
Members expressed concerns 
about amendments to substitution 
arrangements on the Overview 
and Scrutiny Committee and 
recommended that the issue be 
considered further by the 
Constitutional Review Working 
Party. 
 

 
The issue has been reconsidered 
and it has been noted that the 
substitution arrangements still 
apply to the Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee.  Therefore 
no further action is required.  
DONE. 

 
24th May 
2011 

 
6 

 

 
Members requested that a further 
report on the subject of a staff 
volunteering policy be presented 
for the consideration of the 
Overview and Scrutiny once 
Bromsgrove District Council has 
monitored implementation of their 
scheme. 
 

 
The Committee’s Work 
Programme has been altered 
accordingly.  DONE. 

 
24th May 
2011 

 
7 

 
 

 
Members noted that the Members’ 
ICT Facilities – Policy had been 
considered at the previous meeting 
of the Executive Committee on 
12th April.  They requested that all 
members be consulted regarding 
the policy and their ICT needs prior 
to the Council meeting on 6th June 
when a decision about the policy 
will be made. 
 

 
Officers are in the process of 
consulting with all councillors and 
anticipate that this action will 
have been completed by 6th 
June.  WILL BE DONE BY THE 
DATE OF THE MEETING. 

 
 


